Dear CH Families,

The staff at Central Heights welcomes all new and returning families to the 2022/23 school year! Once again our classrooms and hallways will be filled with the children's laughter, energy, and excitement to learn.

It is our goal to ensure every child feels safe and connected, and grows academically and socially-emotionally through researched based Instruction. This year we will also focus on giving our students more voice in their education through *Leader in Me, Kind and Compassionate Club,* and student ambassadors.

Please acquaint yourself and your student(s) with the academic and behavior expectations set at CHES by reviewing the Parent/Student Handbook and the Positive Behavior Support System booklet which are posted on the USD #288 website. Keep in mind these policies and guidelines are subject to change throughout the school year and will remain consistent with the official policies of the Central Heights USD #288 Board of Education.

For current news, upcoming events, and pictures, please visit our website www.usd288.org and our social media platform.

I encourage you to reach out to our PTA (Parents and Teachers Association) to find ways to be involved in the activities and sponsorship of our students and staff at chpta@usd288.org.

I am grateful to serve the families in the Central Heights community where students come first. Your partnership, engagement, and support of our children is truly exceptional. You may contact me with any celebrations, questions or concerns. Let's have a "wild" year at CHES!

Educationally,

Ann Collins
CHES Principal